
Press Releases: Secretary Pompeo’s
Travel to Vietnam and the Philippines

Press Statement
Robert Palladino

Deputy Spokesperson

Washington, DC
February 22, 2019

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will travel to Hanoi, Vietnam February
26-28, where he will participate in the President’s summit with North Korean
leader Kim Jong-un and bilateral meetings with Vietnamese leaders.

The Secretary will then travel to Manila, Philippines February 28-March 1,
where he will meet with President Rodrigo Duterte and Secretary of Foreign
Affairs Teodoro Locsin, Jr.
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